
To Miss Sally Loving 
5811 N. Washington Blvd 
Arlington, Va. USA 
 
From 2nd Lt. Warren W. Van Pelt 
392nd Bmp. GP. 379th So. 
APO # 558, c/o Pm, NY, NY 
 
Thursday Evening 2 Nov 44 
 
Dear Miss Loving, 
 Decided tonight that I must “get on the ball” and write you a letter. As I was paging 
through some of my belongings today I came across the Post Script that you had sent me. As I 
re-read it again I realized anew what an excellent paper it is and how much I enjoy recieving it 
and getting all of the news of the fellows and girls that for quite a while I associated with closely. 
I’m sure that all of the fellows that recieve the Post Script feel the same way. 
 Am finishing up my second month in the ETO and for the most part have actually 
enjoyed it. The army treats you very good over here – everything is practically “scot free”. The 
movies are free, and the food is better than the English can get and also very cheap. Any 
equipment that you want, just ask for it and if it is possible to get it, it will be given to you – no 
questions asked. 
 Today I did a bit of thinking on the war and came to the conclusion that the air corps is 
definitely the outfit for a clean way to fight the war. The saying goes – “In the Air Force a person 
fights a “Gentleman’s War”.” So Long for now, 
 
As Always, 
 
Warren 


